PUBLIC NOTICE

Garner-Hayfield-Ventura Com-
munity School District - BOILER
Upgrades

Spring/Fall 2021 project consist-
ing of adding a boiler system to the
high school. Project will include
removing and replacing two (2) hot
water boilers and hydronic equip-
ment at the High School. Project
documents for potential bidders will
be available at the district office lo-
cated at the high school building lo-
cated at 605 W. Lyon St., Garner, |A
50438 to inspect March 24th, 2021.
Questions should be addressed to
Kris Hanson, Director of Building
and Grounds, Garner Campus, or
phone number 641-923-2718. Bids
shall be due at the District Office no
later than 2:00 PM April 9th, 2021
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